
From: Barry Rabinovitch <brabinovitch@newbedfordschools.org>  
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2022 2:27 PM 
To: Dennis Farias <Dennis.Farias@newbedford-ma.gov> 
Cc: Michael Gagne <Michael.Gagne@newbedford-ma.gov>; Andrew OLeary 
<aboleary@newbedfordschools.org>; Sharon Thomas <Sharon.Thomas@newbedford-ma.gov>; Laura K. 
Neves <lkneves@newbedfordschools.org> 
Subject: Purchase of 449 North St. by City of New Bedford for Central Kitchen 
  
I am asking you for the correct path back to the City Property Committee. The City Property Committee 
allowed us to negotiate the purchase of 449 North St. We now have a Purchase and Sales agreement 
being signed by the owner. We need approval to purchase the property and proceed to the City Council 
with a request for  5Million  as detailed in the following letter. 
  
The letter contained herewith contains details of work to be done at the site. The P&S and MOU should 
be available from the City Solicitor.  We would like to move this to City Property Committee ASAP.  
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